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Fabian Watkinson
8 Stoneleigh Terrace
London N19 5TY

Objection to planning application 2021/0698/P

| am writing to object strongly to this application to add disfiguring antennae to the roof of Crestview flats which will
cause harm to the setting of a Grade II* listed building.

Crestview flats are in one of the most prominent positions in north London (the 'Northern Heights') and can be seen
from miles around. They are next to St Mary, Brookfield, an equally prominent and important work by one of the
leading Victorian architects, William Butterfield, recognised by its listing at Grade I1*.

Anything which spoils the views of such a distinguished building is to be deplored. The proposed antennae will
distract from its long roofline which forms such a deeply satisfying landmark.



